

## LexEVS Meeting Agenda

<b>Meeting Name:</b>	LexEVS Technical meeting (Part of EVS Tools Meeting)	<b>Location:</b>	NCI 2115 Conf Room 5034 (NIH/NCI) Mayo RST-41st Street Bldg, 3-240C
<b>Date:</b>	2/27/13	<b>Time:</b>	1:00 PM CST
<b>Facilitator:</b>	Larry Wright / Craig Stancl	<b>Attendees:</b>	xWright, Larry (NIH/NCI) xFragoso, Gilberto (NIH/NCI) xDe Coronado, Sherri (NIH/NCI) xSafran, Tracy (NIH/NCI) Haber, Margaret (NIH/NCI) xOng, Kim L (IS) xLucas, Jason R (IS) xBauer, Herbert S. (Scott) xLian, Zonghui xPeterson, Kevin xStancl, Craig xWynne, Robert (NIH/NCI) xBrem, Larry (NIH/NCI) [C] Pan, JJ (NIH/NCI) [E] Roth, Laura (NIH/NLM) xAger, Mandy (Mayo) xHardie, Linda (Mayo) xFrutiger, Kim (Mayo) Ramani, Vivek (NIH/NCI) [C] Tran, Tin (NIH/NCI) [C] xCarlsen, Brian (NIH/NCI) [C]
<b>Conf. Line</b>	Call in: 1-866-660-5416, pass code: 2398515 Meeting Number: 732 008 454 Meeting Password: 4NCI <a href="https://cbiit.webex.com/cbiit/j.php?J=732008454&amp;PW=NMDdjMzi0ZDVm">https://cbiit.webex.com/cbiit/j.php?J=732008454&amp;PW=NMDdjMzi0ZDVm</a>		

### Outstanding Action Items

## LexEVS Meeting Agenda

Action Item	Status	Owner
•	•	•
•	•	•
•	•	•
<b>LexEVS Discussion Topics</b>		
Topic	Discussion Points	Action Items
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>JIRA 492</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Scott was able to export, but the export took longer time.</li> <li>There may be a work around to allow it to be exported as it was done previously.</li> <li></li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Continued evaluation by Scott.</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>JIRA Bundle: 526, 506, 527, 514, 495, 444</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>533 – there is a fix for this in place. This was blocking the build/deployment of the fixed items.</li> <li>Will create a bundle and deliver all completed fixes to NCI for testing.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Scott to perform the build and provide to NCI for testing.</li> <li>Tracy and Kim will test and validate the fixes.</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Hibernate Errors (Tracy/Scott)</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Tracy was looking at Ping times and noticed a spike. She looked at the logs and found some errors.</li> <li>Looks like there are queries that are not well formed.</li> <li>Kevin suggests that we need to catch those errors so they don't go into the log.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Tracy to create Jira Item.</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Review JIRA items for prioritization (Mandy/Craig)</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>338 – not a blocker, but instead Low. CTS2 may be able to handle.</li> <li>368 – not a blocker, but a low convenience method.</li> <li>522 – to be closed and linked to new jira item.</li> <li>526 – Ready to QA.</li> <li>345 – needs further discussion.</li> <li>Need to have the group look at the open issues and try to identify any</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Group needs to look at the open issues so next week we can continue updating and prioritizing.</li> </ul>

## LexEVS Meeting Agenda

	that should be considered.	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Update on plan progress (Mandy)</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Meeting has been set up with Larry, Larry and Sherri to review the plan to discuss the Scope of the work.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Mandy to send out invite to the group.</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>GForge item [#32001] View in Hierarchy for neoplasms in ICD-10 does not display It is currently unresolved and may have to do with the ClaML loader. (Robert)</li> <li></li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>View in hierarchy feature in the browser. A concept is highlighted in the tree – but this is not happening for ICD-10.</li> <li>Possibility that this might have been identified previously. Might be captured in a jira item (#157) referring to ClaML loader.</li> <li>Thought this was a low priority item.</li> <li>Rob will transfer this to a Jira item and it can be prioritized.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Rob to create jira item (if different than 157).</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Review of last week notes</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>REST URI implementation discussion was held and Harold will be producing a document to present the URI plans. Hope to have done in the next 3 weeks.</li> <li>Issue 522 will be closed and replaced by new Jira item as part of the LexEVS development.</li> <li>Planning a meeting for GitHub planning.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Mandy and Craig to post notes to the wiki page.</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>OrientDB Update</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Included Gigantic statistics included.</li> <li>Updated to include system time and process time.</li> <li>Results show that still drastically better than MySQL.</li> <li>Looking at next steps to include into LexEVS.</li> <li>Will propose a hybrid design – once we understand the details.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li></li> </ul>

## LexEVS Meeting Agenda

<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Web Services Soap Problem</li></ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Need to create a JIRA item for this.</li><li>• It has come up in multiple directions from the same user.</li><li>• Kevin has been looking at problem, but cannot recreate.</li><li>• There may be a work around – this has been sent to the user.</li><li>• Kevin can respond directly, but need to copy Kim and Larry so they can distribute the solution.</li><li>• Need to look at the test suite to make sure we cover this problem.</li></ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Kevin to create Jira item.</li><li>• Need to update the test suite to make sure this is covered.</li></ul>
Adjourn	Thanks for your participation!	